Attachment 12

From: Murray, Susie

To: Jo Anne Hewitt

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] 4465 Streamside Dr.
Date: Sunday, July 31, 2022 10:42:00 AM

Good morning Ms. Hewitt,

Thank you for your comments. I'll provide a copy to the Planning Commission and Design Review Board prior to
their respective actions being taken.

Enjoy the rest of your weekend.
Susie

Due to increased demand, limited resources, and time constraints, delays are expected in the City's permit
processing. The Planning Division anticipates returning to standard processing and response times by Fall 2022.
Thank you for your patience and understanding as City operations are reestablished following the coronavirus
pandemic.

Susie Murray | Senior Planner
Planning & Economic Development [100 Santa Rosa Avenue | Santa Rosa, CA 95404
Tel. (707) 543-4348 | Fax (707) 543-3269 | smurray@srcity.org

Please consider the environment before printing.
I am working remotely during this time. The City of Santa Rosa has restricted City facilities to the public and is
offering in-person City Hall support by appointment only. The Planning and Economic Development Department
has recently launched its Planning Application Portal which contains process checklists for the majority of planning
entitlements. You can also check on the status of your permit application here. For general planning inquiries, please
contact planning@srcity.org. To submit permit application materials, please submit all required documents to
permitsubmittal@srcity.org.

From: Jo Anne Hewitt <johewitt@comcast.net>
Sent: Sunday, July 31, 2022 10:14 AM

To: Murray, Susie <SMurray@srcity.org>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 4465 Streamside Dr.

Susan Murray,

As I did not see the process for the initial approval of this business, I am giving you my input for the expansion.
For multiple reasons the construction of additional storage units at this location should never be approved.
Environmental—too close to Santa Rosa creek, who knows what will be stored and spilled from the units.
Appearance— the original design in no way fits in with the neighborhood and should not have been approved
initially.

Neighborhood—and the commercial business doesn’t fit in with the neighborhood Please do not approve the
expansion this business.

Thank you for considering my request,

Jo Anne Hewitt

229 Hermosa Cir

Santa Rosa
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